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This evaluation relates to the Pacific Public Sector Strengthening – Public Service 

Commission 2020-2026 activity (ACT-0100822). 

 

Background 

This evaluation was commissioned by the Public Service Commission and was carried out 

by MartinJenkins. MFAT was closely involved throughout the evaluation process, including 

review of the terms of reference, participation in the evaluation steering group, a sense-

making workshop, and a review of the final report. 

 

The Evaluation 

MFAT considered the evaluation to be a well-written and balanced assessment with clear 

recommendations. 

 

MFAT agrees with the evaluation findings and recommendations. The Public Service 

Commission has accepted the findings and recommendations and have made the report 

available on its website. 

 

MFAT Management Response 

Given the Public Service Commission has published the report, DEVECO recommends 

that the Ministry also publish the report. 

 

https://www.publicservice.govt.nz/system/pacific/public-service-fale

